
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

This week, we have had lots of fun learning about another country. As part of 

our ‘Understanding the World’ curriculum, children are taught to recognise 

some similarities and differences between life in this country and life in other 

countries. We explored the similarities and differences between Poland and 

England. A parent kindly shared a wide range of artefacts associated with  

Poland. We explored each object, learning about it’s relevance and how it compares to England. 

You can find this learning on our class twitter page @stannestanleyf2  

 

We located Poland on a map of the world and looked at the many different 

ways we could travel there. We enjoyed exploring different modes of 

transport, discussing which way we would prefer to travel and why.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We listened to traditional tales in Polish. We discussed how we could still  

decipher the story using cues other than words such as the expressions on the 

characters’ faces and the tone of the music. We listened to traditional Polish 

songs. We learnt how to say ‘excuse me’, ‘thank you’, ‘hello’, and ‘goodbye’ in 

Polish. We have had lots of fun learning all about Poland. If there a country that is special to you 

and your family, please let us know and we will introduce the children to the traditions of that 

country.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Bell and Miss Murphy 


